
 

MEALS on WHEELS of GREATER NEWBURGH GOLF CLASSIC 

Meals on Wheels of Greater Newburgh, Inc. is hosting its second 

annual charity golf tournament, “Take a Swing at Hunger”, on 

June 29, 2020 at Storm King Golf Club, Cornwall, New York.  Our 

inaugural event in 2019 was a huge success and raised $6,000 to 

support our program. 

Since 1972, Meals on Wheels has delivered home-cooked meals 
to the elderly and other individuals with special needs. In many 
cases, our meals make it possible for individuals to live in their 
home rather than a nursing home or assisted living. With the 
support of over 100 dedicated volunteers, we have delivered over 
505,000 meals in the past 48 years. 
 

Our meal recipients pay for their meals if they are financially able, but that only covers 
around half of our costs. With rising costs, we want to continue providing a healthy and 
enjoyable meal to our recipients. We do not receive any funding from city, state or 
federal government sources and depend on contributions from concerned individuals 
and businesses to help us provide meals to those in need.  
 
We are asking for your assistance and support to maintain our mission and help our 
cause. Any donation to our golf tournament, be it a financial sponsorship, or 
services/goods for our silent auction and raffle will be greatly appreciated. Our 
tournament goal is to raise funds to provide a free year-long supply of meals for ten of 
our neediest clients. 
 
Please see the Golf Registration and Sponsor Donation forms with additional 
information. Thank you for your anticipated support and assistance in helping us help 
others!  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

    
 
Joe Dirago                                                         Carole McDermott 
Chairman                                                           President 
Golf Tournament Committee                           Board of Directors 


